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We are pleased to announce the renewal of our website. This renewal 

was undertaken to establish a consistent brand image through the unification 

of the design of each company’s website within the KE Group, and to 

effectively convey the common vision and values of the KE Group. 

 

We will continue to improve our website by incorporating the valuable 

feedback from our customers and employees. We appreciate your interest 

and support. 
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